
  NEWSLETTER 9th June 2023 

Year 4 had a fabulous time when they went to CHET 
at the end of last term.  

Some great photos showing how many different  
activities they were able to participate in. 



More fun at CHET  with year 4…... 



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 

This week our class  
winners are  

Year 4.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Eleanor from Year 5.      
Our Phonics star pupil is Kano from 

Year 1. 
                               



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



Sun Safety 

The sun is finally shining—please remember to apply 
sun cream and send a hat into school. 

We are looking for helpers for our   
Summer Fair on Friday 30th June. If you 
are able to help please let the office 
know. 

Own Clothes Day— Friday 16th June. 
 

Bottles and gift donations for the Summer 
Fair tombola would be greatly appreciated. 

  

Sports Day Friday 30th June.  
Weather permitting. 
Infants at 9.15am,  
Juniors at 1pm.  



Thursday, 15th June— Year 1 going to the Liverpool Philharmonic Hall. 
 
Thursday, 15th June— New Reception parents meeting at 5.30pm. 
 
Thursday, 22nd June— St John Fisher Feast Day. Mass in Church at 10am. 
 
Tuesday, 27th June— Years 1&2 Wade Deacon for Infant Music Festival. 
 
Friday, 30th June— Sports Day, Infants at 9.15am, Juniors at 1pm. 
   
Friday, 30th June— Summer Fair, 3.15pm. 
 
Mon—Fri, 3rd—7th Transition Week for all pupils. 
 
Mon—Wed, 3rd—5th Year 6 pupils visit their new high school. 
 
Thursday, 6th July— Choir singing at the Stadium 7pm. 
 
Thursday, 6th July—  Reports for reception  - year 5 given out to parents. 
 
Monday, 10th July— Year 5 Daresbury Science open day. 
 
Tuesday, 11th July— Year 6 reports given to parents. 
 
Tue—Wed, 11th & 12th— Year 2 residential to Burwardsley. 
 
Friday,14th July— Back up day for Sports day. 
 
Monday,17th July— Year 6 Leavers’ Mass in Church 6pm. 
 
Wednesday 19th July—Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and BBQ at 1.45pm 
 
Friday, 27th July— School closes at 1.30pm  End of school year. 


